
AN INTRODUCTION TO THE HISTORY OF FIRST CORINTHIANS

Introduction from the NIV Study Bible | Go to 1 Corinthians the city had a proud history of leadership in the Achaian
League, and a spirit of revived Hellenism.

Paul gives thanks to God for what He has done and for what He will ultimately do for His children. Paul wrote
with apostolic authority. It took some time for the Corinthian problems to develop 5. Written To Paul wrote to
the church he had established in Corinth. Their salvation had not only the past and present benefits, referred to
earlier, but a future hope. Divisions over leadership - 1 Corinthians -  Merchant seamen preferred to send their
cargoes across the isthmus to making the long and perilous journey around the tip of Greece. Love never fails.
Paul thanked God because He would confirm these saints to the end. The believers were primarily Gentiles
converted by Paul on his second missionary journey. Especially popular among these mysteries was the Isis
cult, one which extended religious equality to women. The difference was sufficient to create a certain
partisanship within the membership of the church. Corinthians written -- AD 56 3. However, it is more likely
that the letter was lost. The Jews were furious, and in retaliation they seized Sosthenes, the leader of the
synagogue, and began to beat him in front of the proconsul. James Orr Grand Rapids: Wm. This epistle is for
you. I am convinced that when your life is surrendered to the Lord and you sincerely desire His will for your
life, it is very difficult for you to step out of His will without knowing it. Instructions on Christian freedoms -
1 Corinthians -  They intended to outlaw Christianity but God brought them to court in order to legalize
Christianity in Corinth. In doing so, he reveals much about himself, his teaching, and the way in which he
conducted his work of apostleship. His instructions to the Corinthians apply to every other saint: 16 I exhort
you therefore, be imitators of me. They were charging him of promoting an illegal religion. Now, just a few
years later, he was receiving questioning letters and reports of problems. They are probably useful ways of
considering groups of believers. He has been replaced by a new synagogue ruler, Sosthenes. They understood,
even at this early stage in their growth and maturity, that the church is bigger than the local church. Some of
the meat sacrificed was consumed in the sacrifice, some of it was eaten by the priests, and some of it was sold
in the markets of the city. The church is not the place which is kept holy by keeping sinners away. The
Apostle Paul had found himself in Corinth after passing through Athens c. Doctrine of Resurrection â€”58
Closing â€”24 Paul's closing remarks in his letters usually contain his intentions and efforts to improve the
community. First, Paul wants us to be assured that the church belongs to God. The apostle writes in 1 Cor.
Judaism was an official religion, recognized and sanctioned by the Roman government. Leon Morris has
described this important city as intellectually alert, materially prosperous, and morally corrupt. Eerdmans
Publishing Co. These were ports of call for ships that sailed the seas. Paul soon became so eager for news that
he could not wait in Ephesus any longer; he advanced to Troas hoping to intercept Titus. Acts ; B. What God
had started, He would finish. An Unrecorded Visit 1.


